

Date: June 24, 2018

Location: Mulligans Sports Bar & Grill, 16707 State Highway 32, Lakewood, WI 54138

Phone: (715) 276-3125

Pirates of the Northwoods

Meeting Notes

June 24 2018 Meeting Minutes:

Attending: President Dan DeMoulin, Diane Abts, Bob MacIntosh, Archie and Kitti Orchel, LeeAnn Anderson, Donny Garner, Glenn and Jeanne Downer and Don Demmith

We will be premiering our new Parrot Head pirate ship float in this Sunday's (May 27) Mountain Memorial weekend parade at noon. President Dan asked who wanted to ride the float as there is room for 8. Bob and Betty M., Diane A., Kitti O. and Donny G. said they would ride. If I forgot anyone or others can join us, please let me know. President Dan will have the float at the parade start up at the old Mountain school house behind the School House Bar by 11 a.m. If you are riding, please meet there at 11 a.m. Diane A. has toy soldiers in plastic bags with a patriotic note inside for tossing to the kids, as well as our usual candy. We decided to put our business cards inside the bags so we need to put the cards inside. Pirate and patriotic garb are acceptable.

LeeAnn A. updated us on the walk/run. So far we have \$4,500 in sponsors, which is up from \$3,100 last year. Several Lakewood businesses have signed up as \$100 sponsors this year. We have to do a thank you article in *The Beacon* to all the sponsors after the race. We have 72 registrations so far. LeeAnn said she still needs items for the goodie bags. If you know of any business that can donate items, please ask for 100 to 150 and let LeeAnn know. Arrangements are being finalized for the porta potties, water and the new walk/run checking account. Kitti will ask Dan Guendart if we can use a couple of the vests that we used for the highway clean-up to be used by the parking attendants.

As this is our last meeting before the walk/run (June 16), be sure to check out the volunteer sign-up sheet that I

forwarded to everyone at the beginning of the week and let me know what you can sign up for.

The Parrot Heads will be sponsoring two trophies for the Muscle Maniacs June 16 car show held at the Lakewood pavilion. We will be using our tiki bar to sell ice like we did last year. President Dan is working on getting the ice cream and Kitti will get the toppings. This is the same day as the walk/run and we will start selling around noon until 4 p.m., or until we run out. Please let me know if you can volunteer at the stand. Any time you can spare will be much appreciated.

We will also be selling ice cream after the Townsend parade (July 4) and during Lakewood's Mardi Gras weekend (July 14 and 15). Details to follow.

Jeanne D. asked if we were thinking about getting new club shirts. This will be discussed at our next meeting.

Please add the above dates to your calendars now and think about volunteering at any of these events and fund raisers. Treasurer Dan says we need more money in the checking account or we can't give to worthy area projects.

See you at the June 14 social at The Beach Club.